Jefferson Conservation Commission
Minutes
17 September 2024

1. The Meeting was Called to Order at 7 p.m. with a quorum. Nancy Decourcey, Jamie
Savage, Charles Muller, and David Govatski attended.

2. We approved the August minutes.

3. We reviewed the NH DOT environmental documents on the planned Priscilla Brook
Bridge replacement on US 2. The documents were complete and well-prepared.

4. We reviewed several building permits, and no wetland issues were noted.

5. We discussed recent invasive species control work at the Pondicherry NWR and Rail Trail.
The invasive species include Purple Loosestrife, Tartarian Honeysuckle, Sow-thistle, and
Tansy. The one-day effort will have to continue for several more years because of the
seed bank these plants have established. The US Fish and Wildlife Service conducts the
work.

6. With no other new business, the meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.

7. The next meeting will be on Tuesday, 15 October 2024,

David Govatski prepared these minutes.
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